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Leadership Seminar For All Chapter Members
[image: image2.wmf] 


Ninety-plus undergrad brothers attended a three-hour Leadership Training seminar on Sunday, May 2, 2014.  The event was sponsored by ACB President Bob “Ace” Veazie, S’76, and held at Madonna Inn.  The seminar cost ACB about $2,000.  

According to Ace, “We had four speakers:  DSP Executive Director Patrick Jesse, DSP National Board Member Jim “Lurch” Larson, W’72, Cal Poly’s VP of Student Affairs Keith Humphrey, and myself.  Each presenter had 30 minutes to give examples of high performance leadership from a different vantage point.  Following the presentations, a group discussion was held.  Our men summarized key leadership elements.  Each undergrad then chose for himself the leadership element that most interested him and that he would further develop for himself.”

Photo credit:  Tom “Burgundy” Nork, S’13, photo contest winner.   Burgundy will receive $50 for a school need at the start of the upcoming academic term.  

